
 
NORTH ALLEGHENY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

  
FACILITIES DEPARTMENT 

  
FROM:  Ron Postreich, Manager of Maintenance Services 
 
SUBJECT:  Herbicide/Pesticide Application Notification 
 
Act 36 of the Pennsylvania Integrated Pest Management (IPM) law 
requires the North Allegheny School District to notify all employees 
when application of a product, which could cause a hypersensitivity 
reaction, is applied.   Unless it is an emergency, the law also requires all 
School Districts to provide at least three (3) days notification prior to the 
application in a school building or on school grounds. 
 
The following attachment outlines the area, dates of pesticide spraying 
and information about the chemical that will be used.   
 
If you require any additional information, please contact me in the 
Facilities Department at 412-369-5403.  If you have an emergency, 
please contact me at (412) 258-5419. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


